October 25, 2017

New Hampshire Site Evaluation Committee
Pamela G. Monroe, Administrator

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301

The Honorable Christopher T. Sununu
Office of the Governor

State House

107 North Main Street

Concord, NH 03301

The Honorable Joseph D. Kenney

New Hampshire Executive Council

State House, Room 207

107 North Main Street, Concord, NH 03301

Dear Ms. Monroe and the entire New Hampshire Site Evaluation Committee, Governor Sununu,
Councilor Kenney,

Subject: Our Opposition to Northern Pass

We are sitting here writing this letter and wondering why we even have to do this. We the people of
northern New Hampshire have been against this project from the beginning. Hasn’t anyone been
listening? We don’t want towers of up to 160 feet destroying our views and depreciating our property
values. Put yourself in our shoes: If these towers were going up in your backyard how would you feel?

And the plan to bury transmission lines under Main Street in Plymouth is inappropriate, unnecessary,
and ridiculous! This will affect downtown businesses drastically and the loss of revenue for some small
businesses will even be fatal.

The SEC has the authority to say “no”. Northern Pass is not wanted here. There is no benefit to New
Hampshire residents and in some cases it is harmful, as stated above. WE, as citizens, do not have the
resources to hire attorneys like Hydro-Quebec and Eversource, giving them an unfair advantage. PLEASE
don’t let them sway you! This is about New Hampshire. If southern New England wants electricity let
them find another way. WE DON’T WANT IT!! How many times do all of you have to hear this before it
sinks in?

Remember: once this happens we will not be able to reverse it and New Hampshire will never be the
same.

Very Truly Yours,
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Pat and Ron Robin

Po B oX (o
Plymoien N 03261



